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Hi There, 
  
The proposed draft interim housing policy document does nothing towards releasing any land in the 
designated service villages. 
Suggest the first paragraph is altered to say ‘revised development limits’, otherwise nothing will 
change!!!!!! 
  

Best Regards 
Steve Wadsworth 
Orchard Croft 
Caudle Hill 
Fairburn 
WF11 9JQ 
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